Donna Conkling

From: William Lewit <wmlewit@optonline.net>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 11:51 AM
To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Homestead Tax Option

We are residents of Scarsdale for 43 years. With all resident homeowners we want to pay our fair share of taxes and
receive basically excellent services.

It is not fair that condominium owners do not pay their fair share as they, too, receive the excellent services and
ambience provided to all.

We urge the enactment of the Homestead Tax option in Scarsdale.

William V. Lewit, MD and Gloria Lewit

25 Valley Road



